
Crowan School Newsletter –14th March 2025

Dates for your diary
Monday 17th March – Swimming lesson for Pengelly

Wednesday 19th March – Meeting for Y6 London parents 3.15pm 

Thursday 20th March – Pengelly visit to Farm and Country Day (Royal Cornwall Showground)

Friday 21st March – Comic Relief day 

Thursday 27th March – Songfest at Penzance

Tuesday 1st April – Open session for parents from 2.45pm-3.30pm

Tuesday 1st April- Easter egg hunt from 3.15pm

Wednesday 2nd – Friday 4th April – Year 6 residential in London

Friday 4th April – Last day of term (school closes at 1.30pm)

LEGO LEAGUE
On Wednesday, a group of Year 5 and 6 children 

participated in the Lego League Challenge at RNAS 

Culdrose against 30 other schools.

At the end of the day, the children were very 

excited to win the trophy for 'Robot Design’. 

WELL DONE children, an amazing achievement and 

thanks to Mrs Taylor for organising and supporting 

the children in preparing for this event.

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Arthur S, Kylo & Beau

Trenoweth: Willow, William & Freyja

Pengelly: Billy, Louisa & Amelia

Crenver:  Emily, Daisy, Tyler & Callum

Awards for this half term’s value:
Integrity

Eli (Yr 6) and Eadie-Mae

Well done all of you! 

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 96.7%

Pengelly: 96.2%

Trenoweth: 97.4%

Releath: 94.8%

WELL DONE TRENOWETH!

FOOTBALL MATCH
Well done to the children who represented the

school yesterday in a football match against St

Meriadoc. Despite losing, they never gave up

and showed great teamwork and sportsmanship

throughout. Thanks again to Mrs Fitton who has

helped them with extra practise at lunchtimes.

COMIC RELIEF AND CAKE SALE
Next Friday (21st March) is Comic Relief, so for 

a donation of £1 the children are invited to 

come to school in the clothes that make them 

happy. We will also be selling cakes at break to 

raise money for the PTA (cakes at 20p or 50p) 

so we would also appreciate donations of 

cakes. 

OPEN SESSION FOR PARENTS
After the success of the previous session, we 

will be offering another opportunity for 

parents to come and see their children’s work 

on Tuesday 1st April from 2.45- 3.30pm. From 

3.15pm we will also be having an Easter egg 

hunt to raise funds for the PTA.
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